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LETTERS TO THE EDITOR

As a member of the ICAI jour-
nal committee, I send my warmest 
thanks for all your hard work and 
outstanding contribution. I know 
how much time and energy this 
assignment demanded, and I deeply 
appreciate all of your efforts to make 
it a great success.

As always, it’s great to know that 
we can count on you to go the extra 
mile. Thank you again for all you 
have did for the August 2013 issue 
of The Management Accountant and its 
new look. Keep it up.

CMA Chinmoy Ghosh 
Kolkata

I am glad that The Management 
Accountant is getting better quality 
of articles, cover stories and other 
contents. The quality of paper and 
printing has also improved a lot.

I feel that the following areas 
should also be included in it:

 Practical aspect of issues related 
to Cost Records and Cost Audit 
(industry wise) must be covered on 
regular basis.
•	 Current affairs and the Institute’s 

views on them could be included.
•	 The domestic and international 

economy and Indian industry 
to make CMAs know the world 
better.

CMA Anil Sharma 
Chandigarh

I am one of your members and I 
would like to tell you I just received 
the August issue of The Management 
Accountant and I immediately felt that 
it looked very different. Compared 
to previous versions, this one looks 
very good. Thanks for the improve-
ment. Thank you again.

CMA Vikram R Manthalkar

I was real-
ly delighted 
to read The 
Management 
Accountant 
with its new 
look. I am 
sure that the 
August and 
September 
issues of the 
magazine will 
be a source 

of knowledge to readers from various sectors 

of industry and society, including sectors like 
power and health. One could never learn the 
of calculation of energy charges based on the 
Gross Calorific Value (GCV) and the Landed 
Cost of fuel. The article on Carbon Credits, 
which is relatively a new one, has also been 
written in a lucid manner. Hopefully, topics 
on other sectors like steel, coal, cotton and 
so on and so forth are expected to enrich 
the issues in the months to come. The entire 
group deserves appreciation for their sincere, 
seamless and dedicated effort.

CMA Pranab Kr. Chakrabarty
Howrah

Members, please note that Regulations 
7(6) & 7(7) of the Cost and Works 
Accountants Regulations, 1959 read:
Regulation 7(6) – For non-payment 
of annual membership fee within six 
months from the date on which it 
becomes due, the name of the defaulting 
member shall be removed from the 
Register of Members with a prior 
notice to the defaulting member clearly 
stipulating therein that his name will be 
removed from the Register of Members 
if he does not pay the fee within forty-
five days of the receipt of that notice.
Regulation 7(7) – On removal of the 
name of a member under clause (6), 
he shall not be entitled to use the 
descriptive letters ‘ACMA’ or ‘FCMA’ as 
the case may be.
Members are therefore, requested to 
make payment of their membership 
fee for FY 2013-14 immediately.

Attention Members
Payment of membership 
dues


